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I oppose SB 348.  Yet another blatant abuse of the 'emergency clause.' by the 

Democrats.  I understand Floyd Prozanski is pushing this one.  One thing about SB 

348 is that it is just as unconstitutional as Measure 114 is, along with the proposed 

HB 2005, HB 2006 & HB 2007.  I do not understand what the Democrats obsession 

is with the law abiding gun owners in Oregon are and why they hate them so.  The 

law abiding gun owners and Concealed Handgun License holders in Oregon are not 

the problem and never have been. The problem is the Democrats. 

Oppose SB 348.  

 

Jim Welsh 


